
 

To suppliers of Bayer around the world 

Information request in case of endangered supply continuity 
 
 
 
Dear Suppliers, 
 
In the light of the global coronavirus pandemic, health and nutrition – two 
of our most basic human needs – take on even more significance. This is 
why the continuity of supplies of our external partners is of utmost 
importance. 
 
We would like to ask you to immediately communicate to us in case 
you do see risks regarding the supply continuity to Bayer.  
In relevant cases, please contact either your known counterparts in 
Bayer Procurement or the contact mentioned on the last purchase order. 
 
In addition, we would like to inform you that there might be specific 
local inspections or checks as well as protection measures at our 
Bayer sites when receiving goods or services.  
If employees of your company have to enter the Bayer premises, please 
contact your Bayer contact person before entering the plant about the 
applicable rules regarding Covid-19 at Bayer in this location. 
Depending on the country situation regarding the coronavirus pandemic, 
measures will be applied. We count on you to support and cope with the 
defined local measures to help us to prevent further spreading of the 
virus. 
 
The content of this letter might be subject to changes, as the global 
situation is constantly reviewed by Bayer Procurement to ensure that we 
comply with relevant regulatory or social activities. 
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Awaiting your utmost cooperation, we send our best regards, 
 
Bayer AG 
 
Thomas Udesen   
Chief Procurement Officer  
  

 


